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MASJID & MADRESA FUND-RAISING PROJECT 

FOR FUTURE PLANNING 
 

 

Assalamu alikum wa rahmatullaahi wa barakaatuhu 

 

Dear Brother/Sister 

 

As you may be aware, Zakariya Masjid started a fundraising campaign in Ramadan 2017 to 

raise money towards the General Masjid Fund for future planning. We are currently at full 

capacity in our Madrasah classes and struggle to provide enough space during Friday prayers. 

We need to improve our Madrasah facilities and create dedicated tuition rooms, insha-Allah. 

 

Alhamdulillah, last year during Ramadhaan,  we received over £63,000 in actual donations 

and had overall pledges made in excess of £123,000. 

 

This letter is a humble request and sincere appeal to all our local community members, all 

parents of Madresa children and all brothers and sisters in Lewsey Farm and surrounding 

areas to help in this noble cause. 

 

To this end we seek a commitment from each household to pledge £1000 to this project.   

 

This can be achieved individually, through family members and through friends and relatives 

further afield. But make the commitment as a household to donate £1,000. 

 

Our commitment, as Trustees, will be to visit as many households as we are able insha-

Allah so that we may share details of this project and answer your questions.  

 

We hope you will support us in this effort and ask for your prayers to make this project a 

success for our children and our community for many years to come. Aameen. 

 

We are confident insha-Allah that you are on board and look forward to receiving your 

support, financially and welcome any volunteer time you can give for the Masjid and Madresa 

affairs. 

 

Jazaakumullahu Khairan 

 

Your brothers in Islam 

 

 

 

Trustees of Zakariya Masjid  

 

 

 

 


